Erica Paradis
J“

‘From: Mark Rees <MHR@portlandmaine.gov>
‘Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2014 11:00 AM

To: Michael Brennan; Erica Paradis

Cc: Michael Bobinsky; Sheila Hill-Christian
‘Subject: . Re: United Way of Greater Portland Banners

Consistent with past practice, I am waiving fees associated with the United Way banners used for fund raising purposes.
Mark

Mark H. Rees

City Manager

City of Portland, Maine
389 Congress Street
Portland, ME 04101

MHR®@portlandmaine.gov
(207)874-8689

>>> Erica Paradis <eparadis@unitedwaygp.org> 8/25/2014 3:45 PM >>>
Hello,

| am forwarding you an email with a letter attached from our President and CEO, Suzanne McCormick,
about our banner installations around the city. Thank you for your time.

Erica Paradis

Administrative Assistant & Receptionist
United Way of Greater Portland

P.0O. Box 15200

Portland, ME 04112

207.874.1000

www.unitedwaygp.or|

LIVE UNITED ~ Give. Advocate. Volunteer.

é Please consider the environment before printing this. or any e-mail.

‘Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about
government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be advised
that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.



